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Dear Sirs and Madames,

a cultural site dating back thousands of years to the Bronze Age belongs to all mankind and
must not be damaged. Please be aware that not only British citizens, but also people who
live far away, are deeply concerned and shocked about plans which would damage this
unique place, just for a wider road for cars.

Speaking of the environmental aspect, it must be clear to everybody who does not ignore
climate change and the health and environmental damages done by car exhausts, that the
days of motorized individual transport are counted. In the past, historical monuments,
beautiful architecture and nature were sacrificed for car-friendly schemes. Nowadays,
people should be wiser and have different priorities.

On a very personal note, whenever | read or hear of Stonehenge, | can't help thinking of
Hardy's "Tess of the D'Urbervilles. Do not allow this place to be tainted by far more prosaic
connotations as "the place with the ghastly highway"...

Yours sincerely
Susanne Tillich






